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BY EMAIL  
 
June 27, 2012 
 
 
Indy Butany-DeSouza 
Vice President 
Horizon Utilities Corporation 
55 John Street North 
PO Box 2249 STN LCD 1 
Hamilton ON  L8N 3E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Butany-DeSouza: 
 
Re: Application for Amendment Licence 

Board File Number EB-2012-0047 
 
The Board has reviewed your application for a service area amendment.  Your 
application is currently incomplete and cannot be processed until the following has been 
filed: 
 

1. Additional Information Requirements for Contested Applications: 
 Filing Guidelines for contested applications require the applicant to 

provide evidence that would allow the Board to assess and 
compare connection proposals of the applicant and the incumbent 
distributor.  Please file Hydro One’s offer to connect and provide 
complete information as required by sections 7.5.3 to 7.5.5 of the 
Filing Requirements.    

 Section 7.5.6 - Please provide comparable outage statistics for 
Hydro One for 2011. 

 Section 7.5.7 – Please provide comparable quality and reliability of 
service statistics for Hydro One for 2011.   

 
2. Schedule 1 of the Horizon licence ED-2006-0031 and the Hydro One licence 

ED-2003-0043: 
 The Board requires clarity as to how your service area amendment 

application will affect Schedule 1 of these two licences.  Please 
provide a clear description to appear on Schedule 1 of each 
licence.   
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The Board will resume processing your application once the above information has 
been filed.  If the above information is not filed within 30 days of the date of this letter, 
the Board may close the file for this application. 
 
Upon receipt of the required information the Board will issue an acknowledgement letter 
indicating the expected date on which a decision and/or order may be rendered. 
 
Please quote file number EB-2012-0047 on the additional material and if possible, an 
electronic copy in PDF format with the Board Secretary.  Electronic copies may be 
submitted on CD or by email to boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca.   
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Judith Fernandes, Project 
Advisor at +1 (416) 440-7638 or email, Judith.Fernandes@ontarioenergyboard.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  
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